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Easy, intuitive and secure
Perfect Admin is designed
for simple and intuitive
use. Anyone can use it
without the need to know
any programming language.
It's main purpose is to
help you to ￭ control the
work of users in the local
area network ￭ hide the
activities of the users
from the other ￭ create the
definition of a user's
access to network resources



￭ send text messages to
users Perfect Admin
Features: ￭ "Run" action on
desktop of the user; ￭
"Break" action on desktop
of the user; ￭ "Lock"
Active Directory account; ￭
"Show desktop" of the user;
￭ "Ping" of the user; ￭
"Log" events of the user; ￭
"Message" of the user; ￭
"Kill" of a process; ￭
"Kill" all processes of the
user; ￭ "Exit" the
application and take a
break; ￭ "Kill" all



processes of the
application and take a
break. Do you need to help
your users to do their work
quickly and easily? Do you
need to restrict access to
the network resources? If
you have answered "Yes" to
both of the questions
above, Perfect Admin is
what you need. The version
0.3.2 contains some bug
fixes and minor
improvements. You can
download it at This Product
is an.exe file, you must



have a compiler installed
to install it. The download
takes about 30 seconds. If
you need any assistance
with the download or
installing, please send an
email to
support@mimobie.com. This
Product is an.exe file, you
must have a compiler
installed to install it.
The download takes about 30
seconds. If you need any
assistance with the
download or installing,
please send an email to



support@mimobie.com. Skins
are small, independent
programs that change the
appearance of all
applications. Sane is an
all-in-one desktop for
GNU/Linux Linux is a
networked operating system,
so you can use it on
servers and workstations
connected to the network.
As a network operating
system Linux allows you to
share resources among
several users. Each user
runs its own user account
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￭ a program to modify the
command line arguments of
the executable files. ￭ a
program to change the
command line arguments of
the files with the
extension *.lnk. ￭ a
program to execute the
command line arguments of
the executable files
without extension. ￭ a
program to automatically
start the executable files
with the command line



arguments specified by the
user. ￭ a program to
terminate the executable
files with the command line
arguments specified by the
user. ￭ a program to
execute the command line
arguments of the files with
the extension *.lnk. ￭ a
program to automatically
terminate the executable
files with the command line
arguments specified by the
user. ￭ a program to copy
the file specified by the
user to the directory



specified by the user. ￭ a
program to change the file
specified by the user, so
it will be executable. ￭ a
program to change the file
specified by the user, so
it will not be executable.
￭ a program to copy the
file specified by the user
to the directory specified
by the user. ￭ a program to
create an executable file
from the source code. ￭ a
program to create an
executable file from the
binary code. ￭ a program to



create a simple text file
with the specified text. ￭
a program to create a text
file with the specified
text. ￭ a program to copy
the files specified by the
user to the directory
specified by the user. ￭ a
program to copy the files
specified by the user to
the directory specified by
the user. ￭ a program to
copy the files specified by
the user to the directory
specified by the user. ￭ a
program to open the text



file specified by the user
with the specified program.
￭ a program to open the
text file specified by the
user with the specified
program. ￭ a program to
open the binary file
specified by the user with
the specified program. ￭ a
program to open the binary
file specified by the user
with the specified program.
￭ a program to create a
simple text file with the
specified text. ￭ a program
to create a text file with



the specified text. ￭ a
program to create a text
file with the specified
text. ￭ a program to create
a text file with the
specified text. ￭ a
2edc1e01e8
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Q. How to use "Perfect
Admin"? Q. How to add a
user to the "Perfect
Admin"? Q. How to detect
the forbidden program in
the "Perfect Admin"? Q. How
to export all the users
with the "Perfect Admin"?
Q. What is the "Perfect
Admin" in the English
version? Q. What is the
"Perfect Admin" in the
German version? A. How to
use "Perfect Admin"? A. How



to add a user to the
"Perfect Admin"? A. How to
detect the forbidden
program in the "Perfect
Admin"? A. How to export
all the users with the
"Perfect Admin"? A. What is
the "Perfect Admin" in the
English version? A. What is
the "Perfect Admin" in the
German version? A. Q. How
to use "Perfect Admin"? Q.
How to add a user to the
"Perfect Admin"? Q. How to
detect the forbidden
program in the "Perfect



Admin"? Q. How to export
all the users with the
"Perfect Admin"? Q. What is
the "Perfect Admin" in the
English version? Q. What is
the "Perfect Admin" in the
German version? A. How to
use "Perfect Admin"? A. How
to add a user to the
"Perfect Admin"? A. How to
detect the forbidden
program in the "Perfect
Admin"? A. How to export
all the users with the
"Perfect Admin"? A. What is
the "Perfect Admin" in the



English version? A. What is
the "Perfect Admin" in the
German version? A. PerfApp
offers real-time monitoring
and control of the programs
running in the background.
You can easily configure
what programs are permitted
to run, and you can also
schedule certain
applications to be launched
at a particular time. All
actions are logged in
detail. PerfApp is a
desktop tool - all programs
are run in the background



and in a separate process -
that cannot be shut down by
the user, even if it is
terminated by the operating
system or other
applications. Please note
that PerfApp does not
replace a system
administrator. The monitor
only processes the
background programs and the
launching/opening of these
programs. When using this
software you also need to
have a comprehensive
monitoring and control



system in place, such as
LogWatch.
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*********************** 1.
GENERAL INFORMATION
************ File name:
perfectadmin.exe
Description: PerfectAdmin-
for system administrators
Version: 0.1 Creator:
************ 2. FEATURES
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++
++++++++++++++ * Automatic
control of launching of the
applications by the users;
* Blocking of launching of
the prohibited applications



under the title of the
window; * Flexible
possibilities of
organization of the list of
the prohibited
applications; * Automatic
locking of Active Directory
account, on behalf of which
the prohibited application
was launched; * Displaying
of list of the active users
in network and
applications, which are
launched by them; *
Displaying of desktops of
the users; * Possibility to



send text messages to
users; * Detailed events
logging.
***************************
*********************** 3.
CONTENTS
***************************
*
***************************
*********************** *
GUI.dsp
***************************
*********************** *
Files
***************************
*********************** *



License Agreement.txt
***************************
*********************** *
Readme.txt
***************************
*********************** 4.
APP INSTALLATION
***************************
*********************** *
Easy to install. * In the
folder "install" will be
located: *
"perfectadmin.exe" - main
program; * "GUI.dsp" -
graphical user interface.
***************************



*********************** *
Command Line Installation:
* Use the following command
line at the command line: *
"C:\program
files\perfectadmin\install\
perfectadmin.exe"
***************************
*********************** 5.
LICENSE AGREEMENT
***************************
*********************** *
THE PROGRAM IS DEVELOPED
FOR SCIENTIFIC PURPOSES
ONLY. * THE USE OF THE
PROGRAM FOR NON SCIENTIFIC



PURPOSES * IS STRICTLY
PROHIBITED.
***************************
***********************
License Agreement:
***************************
*********************** *
This program is free
software; you can
redistribute it and/or
modify * it under the terms
of the GNU General Public
License as published by *
the Free Software
Foundation; either version
2 of the License, or * (at



your option) any later
version.
***************************
*********************** The
source code for the program
PerfectAdmin may be freely
used and modified for
scientific purposes.
However, its use for any
purpose other than those
specified above is strictly
prohibited. The above
disclaimer also refers to
third party source code,
included in the program
PerfectAdmin. The original



sources of this software
may be obtained at
***************************
*********************** 6.



System Requirements For Perfect Admin:

Windows
98/ME/2000/XP/Vista/7/8/10
(32-bit & 64-bit) Mac OS X
10.6 (32-bit & 64-bit) 2
GHz+ processor 1 GB RAM
(32-bit) or 512 MB RAM (64-
bit) 320 MB RAM (32-bit) or
256 MB RAM (64-bit) 1024 x
768 display resolution
DirectX 8.0 Compatible
Video Card DirectX 8.0
Compatible Sound Card
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